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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Thur, Feb 16 - 7th-12th Grade Parent Teacher Conferences - 4:00-8:00 pm 
Mon, Feb 20 - NO SCHOOL - Presidents' Day 
Tues, Feb 21 - NO SCHOOL - 7th-12th Grade Parent/Teacher Conferences - 1:00-8:00 
pm 
Thu, Feb 23 - MSHSL Band Contest at Minnehaha Academy 
Fri, Feb 24 - Legacy Network Meeting - MCC Café - 7:15-8:30 am 
Fri, Feb 24 - 5th Grade Wax Museum - Sports Center Lobby - 11:30-12:30 
Fri, Feb 24 - High School Swing Dance - 7:00-9:30 pm 
Sat, Feb 25 - Parenting Conference - 9:00 am-4:00 pm 
Mon, Feb 27 - High School Orientation - 6:00-7:30 pm 
Mon, Feb 27 - Spring Sports Meeting - 7:30 pm 
Mon, Mar 6 - Pizza Ranch Drama Fundraiser - 5:00-8:00 pm 
Mon, Mar 6 - Kindergarten Round Up - 6:00-7:00 pm 
Wed, Mar 8 - Kindergarten Round Up - 8:30-9:15 am 
Thur, Mar 30 - PreK-6th Grade Parent/Teacher Conferences - 4:00-8:00 pm 
Fri, Mar 31 - NO SCHOOL - PreK-6th Grade Parent/Teacher Conferences -8:00 am-
4:00 pm 
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Priority Re-enrollment 
Current LCA families have priority re-enrollment until Wednesday, March 1, when enrollment will be open 
to new families. Go to www.lcamn.org 

• Click on Orange "Enroll Now" tab  
• Enter username and password  
• Select a payment plan to secure placement 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 
Mid-quarter 3 Progress Reports 
Progress Reports for students in 5th-12th 
grade were emailed to students and parents 
today. If you did not receive your copy, please 
contact Cyd Budish at cbudish@lcamn.org. 

 

 
Parent Teacher Conferences will be held at two different 
times this spring: 
 
7th-12th Grade 
Thursday, February 16 - 4:00-8:00 pm 
Tuesday, February 21 - 1:00-8:00 pm 
 
PreK-6th Grade 
Thursday, March 30 - 4:00-8:00 pm 
Friday, March 31 - 8:00 am-4:00 pm 
 
The Conference Scheduler for 7th-12th Grade Conferences 
is open until Thursday, February 15 at 12:00 pm. 
 
The Conference Scheduler for PreK-6th Grade Conferences 
will be open Thursday, March 9 at 6:00 pm 
until Wednesday, March 29 at 6:00 pm. 

 

  

 
You will not want to miss this conference - PREPARE: Practical Strategies to Help Parents Prepare Their 
Children for Christ-like Living in the 21st Century 
 
Whether you have toddlers, grade school children, or teenagers in high school, you will leave equipped 
and encouraged in your role of preparing your child to navigate relationships and what it looks like to be 
strong biblical men and women in today's culture.    

• Conference Date:  February 25, 2017  
• Time:  9:00 am-4:00 pm 
• Rates: $35 single/$60 couple 
• Conference Sessions: 

• Josh Mulvihill: How to Prepare Your Child for Marriage, Dating, Purity, and Sex: 5 Truths 
Every Child Needs to Learn; and How to Have "The Talk" Utilizing Proverbs 5 

• Jake Mulvihill: Preparing Your Child for Life Beyond Your House 
• Joey Stontz:  Addressing the Challenges and Consequences Young People Face Living in 

the Digital Age and Helping Parents Shepherd the Hearts of their Children in a World of 
Technology 

• Chad Hayenga: Entitlement - A Biblical Response to a Cultural Epidemic 
• Parent Panel: An Unexpected Journey - Preparing for the Un-prepareable 
• Jim & Lynne Jackson: God's Unique Purpose for Your Family - A Guided Workshop to 

Help Work Through Your Family Values and Mission 

Find more information and register at http://www.lcamn.org/about-us/parent-association/leaving-a-
legacy-parenting-conference/ 

  



 
High School Orientation 
This event is for current 8th grade students and their 
parents, and also prospective families. Come and learn 
more about high school at Legacy and invite those you know 
who are interested in learning more about a Christian 
education. 

• Monday, February 27 
• 6:00 pm - Free Pizza Dinner  
• 6:15-7:30 pm - Program 
• Legacy School Chapel 

 

 
Winter Drivers Ed Session 
A+ Driving School is pleased to offer a Drivers 
Ed class session at Legacy Christian 
Academy! 

• Monday-Friday, February 27-March 10 
• 2:30-5:30 pm 

For More Information and to Register 
 

 

  

Kindergarten Round Up 
We will be having two opportunities for Kindergarten Round Up.  

• Monday, March 6 from 6:00-7:00 pm 
o includes a bus ride 

• Wednesday, March 8 from 8:30-9:15 am  
o attend K-4th grade chapel from 7:50-8:20 am 

Both sessions will include a time to see kindergarten classrooms; meet the teachers and our PreK-6th 
Grade Principal; get to know other students/families who would be in your child's grade; and get a photo 
with Pounce, our school mascot. While parents hear about unique opportunities in our program and view 
curriculum and daily schedules, children can go to the gym to play games with our awesome principal, Mr. 
Joel Nydam. Parents will have the opportunity to ask questions.  

 

 

  

 

 
2017 Celebrate Legacy Gala 
Reservations for Table Sponsors are now open! 
Would YOU be willing to sponsor a table? 
 
A $400 Table Sponsorship blesses us in three ways. 

1. It coves the evening's expenses so all donations made at the Gala will go directly to Legacy's 
Annual Fund. 

2. It creates an atmosphere to celebrate all the amazing things happening at Legacy. 
3. It expands our audience to include more people who share our vision. 

To reserve your table of eight guests, please Click Here to confirm your table sponsorship and register 
your guests. 

  



LCA's Spring Drama - Les Misérables 
Performances - 

• April 21 - 7:00 pm 
• April 22 - 1:30 pm & 7:00 pm 
• April 28 - 7:00 pm 
• April 29 - 1:30 pm & 7:00 pm 

Tickets are on sale and going quickly! 
 
Ticket Prices   

• Preferred $15 
• General  $10 
• Student/Senior/Staff  $7 

Box Office:  Monday-Friday -  7:00 am-3:30 pm 
                   Cash or check only 
                   No refunds or exchanges 
 
 More Information and Purchase Tickets Online 

 

  

 

 
Help Build The Legacy Network 
The PURPOSE of the Legacy Network is to support one another and share business referrals and 
professional resources. 
 
The MISSION of the Legacy Network is to build awareness of each other's professional businesses - we 
help each other succeed at the highest level so that we may continue to invest in our children's education 
and build a legacy. 
 
The Legacy Network is led by the LCA families for the LCA families and supported by the LCA 
Administration. 
 
Please sign up to participate or to learn more about The Legacy Network!  http://bit.ly/TheLegacyNetwork 

  

 

 
LCA Family Service Opportunity 
There will be a Family Outreach night on 
Monday, April 3, when we will serve as a 
school community at Feed My Starving 
Children. 
 
More details will be coming soon. 

 

 
Pizza Ranch Community Impact - Drama 
Fundraiser  
Join us at the Andover Pizza Ranch, 13797 Jay Street 
NW, on Monday, March 6 from 5:00-8:00 pm. Ten 
percent of all guest checks (take out and delivery 
included) will go towards the Legacy Drama Department. 

 

  

	



Notes From the Health Office  
The influenza virus (fevers with cough or sore throat) has hit Minnesota and the 
metro area and is now widespread around the US. We are starting to see more 
of it in our community and here at school. We have also seen an increase in 
colds and stomach viruses. 
 
According to the CDC (Centers for Disease Control) the influenza vaccine is not 
100% effective, but it's the best protection against infection and against having a 
serious bout of flu. It is not too late to get an influenza vaccine. You can get them 

at retail pharmacies, retail clinics, and your primary doctor's office.    
 
Please continue to encourage your students to practice good hand washing and remind them to cover their 
cough and sneezes with their elbow. Wash hands before eating, after eating, after the bathroom, after 
blowing your nose/coughing into hands, after assisting a student who is ill, and anytime your hands are 
visibly dirty. Hand sanitizers are NOT effective against most stomach viruses. Soap, warm water, and 
friction while washing hands is always best. 
 
Take care of yourselves. Rest and fluids not only help when you are sick, they can also help keep your 
immune system strong to fight off infections.  
 
Students should stay home from school if they have an oral temperature of 100 degrees or higher and 
should stay home until a minimum of 24 hours after the temperature returns to normal without fever 
reducing medications (ibuprofen, Motrin, Advil/acetaminophen, Tylenol). 
 
Fevers, diarrhea, and vomiting are friends you should visit at home and not bring to school as special 
guests. Students should stay home until a minimum of 24 hours after last episode of vomiting or diarrhea. 
 
Wipe down surfaces that are frequently touched: doorknobs, door jams, pens or pencils, computer mice 
that have multiple users, pencil sharpeners, clipboards/books, game controllers, TV remotes that are 
shared, etc. Anything that is universally touched in your classroom or home should be wiped down 
frequently throughout the day. 
  
Again, it is NOT TOO LATE to get a flu shot.  

 

 

  

LCA Student Art Exhibited 
Artwork by 24 K-12th grade Legacy students is on display at the 
Banfill-Locke Center for the Arts in Fridley! The 2017 Student Art 
Show can be viewed through March 4. Admission to the show is 
free and the public is welcome. The galleries are open 10:00 am-
4:00 pm Tuesday through Saturday, with a reception to celebrate 
the exhibit on February 18 from 10:00 am-4:00 pm. 
 
More Information and Pictures From the Gallery  

 

 

  

GUIDANCE OFFICE 
 

High School Orientation  
On Monday, February 27 Legacy will be hosting our annual High School Orientation from 6:00-7:30 pm. 
This event is for current 8th grade families, as well as prospective families. Come and learn more about 
high school at Legacy and invite those you know who are interested in learning more about a Christian 
education. 
  
 



Materials Camp at the U of MN 
Students entering their junior or senior year of high school are eligible to attend this engineering camp at 
the U of MN during the week of June 13-16. Applications are due on March 31. For more info, please 
visit: http://www.mnasm.org/camp 
  
ACT/SAT 
The next ACT is coming up on Saturday, April 8. The registration deadline is March 3 – visit 
www.actstudent.org. 
 
The next SAT is coming up on Saturday, May 6. The registration deadline is April 7 – visit 
www.sat.org/register.  

  

ATHLETICS 
 

Coach Laura Wallace '01 Announced as Head Girls Softball Coach 
The LCA Athletic Department is pleased to announce the promotion of Laura 
Wallace to Head Girls Softball Coach. A 2001 graduate of Meadow Creek Christian 
School, Coach Wallace has served as the Assistant Coach to the Lions for the past 3 
years. Wallace played collegiate softball at University of Minnesota-Crookston and 
North Central University where she received a degree in Photojournalism. She later 
expanded that degree to include professional photography. Read More  
 
Winter Player/Parent Feedback Opportunities 

As each athletic season comes to a close the LCA Athletic Department likes to give players and parents an 
opportunity to submit feedback on their season so we can continue to improve the playing experience for 
our players. Please watch your email inbox for the opportunity to submit feedback and take advantage of 
this opportunity to be a part of our team. Emails for Boys Basketball MS-White and MS-Navy will be sent 
by the end of the week and the remaining winter teams will receive an email within two weeks of the official 
end of the season. If you don't receive an email please let us know and we'll get you the feedback link.  
 
Spring Sports Fee Clarification 
Base athletic participation fees for spring are $125 (grades 5-8) and $150 (grades 9-12) per sport per 
season. For Spring 2017 an additional Golf Booster Fee of $150 will be required of all participants (boys 
and girls). This fee has been updated in the online registration for those choosing to pay by credit card. 
Previously the fee was not correct and we will be issuing refunds where necessary. Participants in co-op 
activities are responsible to register and pay as directed by the host school Activities Office. 

 

 

  

Visit Our Website 

 

  

Legacy Christian Academy 
3037 Bunker Lake Blvd NW 

Andover, MN  55304 
763.427.4595 

www.lcamn.org 
 

 

  

	


